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Response to Public Petition PE1491 
 
This response is on behalf of the Sheriffs’ Association 
 
The Sheriffs’ Association does not support the proposal. 
 
All judicial office holders take an oath on taking up appointment which includes a 
promise of impartiality. 
 
Gordon Liddle 
Secretary, Sheriffs’ Association 
 
 
 


